
 

March & April 2012 - Chapter Bulletin  
 

 Thank you everyone who came to visit our table at the Festival du Bois on 

March 3rd & 4th.  As always, the Société francophone de Maillardville did an 

amazing job organizing this event.   

 Our next meeting is April 10, 2012 At Glen Elementary school.  This is our 

Annual General Meeting which begins at 7:00 pm and everyone is welcome.  

A new executive will be elected for 2012-2013 year. 

 The next “Parents Night Out” is held on Friday, April 13th, 2012 at Place 

Maillardville, 1200 Cartier Avenue from 5:00pm to 9:00pm. Email us at 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com if you are able to volunteer to help out.  

 Deadline for CPF Scholarship is coming up. Please remember to submit your 

application no later than April 30th, 2012 to Christine Intile 

(alphorn@telus.net).  

 We are currently working on details for the Gr. 12 Leaving Ceremony at 

Riverside in late May. Stay tuned! In the meantime if you have pictures from 

your years in Immersion (from early/late immersion to Gr. 12) please submit 

them to Mme Tang or Christine Intile as we are planning to present a slide 

show at the event.  

 

 

 Canadian Parents for French, Tri-Cities Chapter, will be having a family yoga 

night on April 12, 2012 at Dr. Charles Best Senior Secondary School from 

6:00pm to 8:00pm.  We will have 3 - ½ hour sessions: 6:00pm, 6:45pm and 

7:30pm.  The cost is $20 per family or $10 per person.  Space is limited.  Please 

email us at tricitiescpf@gmail.com to secure your spot.  There will also be a 

raffle.  Ticket will be sold for $2 each or $5 for 3 or $20 for arm length. 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com / www.cpf.bc.ca/tricities / Facebook.com/cpftricities 

mailto:tricitiescpf@gmail.com
mailto:alphorn@telus.net
mailto:tricitiescpf@gmail.com
mailto:tricitiescpf@gmail.com
http://www.cpf.bc.ca/tricities%20/

